
NOMINATING   COMMITTEE   REPORT 
 
The Nominating Committee is not meeting until the end of April, but we do have an item 
for Council action.  In regards to General Assembly, it is the turn of the church at Terry 
to select a Young Adult Delegate (YAD).  They submitted the name of Ben Pehl, a 
graduating senior at MSU – Bozeman.  His name was on the ballot in Butte, and he was 
enthused about attending GA.  Since that time, he has found it will be impossible for him 
to do so. 
     The Terry church is now submitting the name of Sarah Pisk.  She, too, attends MSU –
Bozeman and will be working in Bozeman this summer.  She is enthused and eager to be 
our YAD representative. 
     Because much information is sent prior to the actual GA meeting, they need the names 
of the representatives in order to have them informed and up-to-date when they arrive. 
Consequently, we are asking the Council to approve the name of Sarah Pisk from Terry 
as our YAD representative so that she can be included “in the loop” and receive the 
necessary information from GA in a timely manner.  The Terry church is sending a letter 
of support. 
     The Nominating Committee requests the Council’s consideration and action on this 
matter when meeting in Billings. 
 
 
Submitted by Connie Townsend 
Jan. 11, 2010 


